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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Red Nose Day  
Friday 19th March 2021 

 

The last 12 months have been incredibly tough for all of us, but we’re so proud of how 

our pupils have coped. As parents and carers, you’ve also had your lives turned upside 

down, and we’re so grateful for all of your efforts at home. 

 

That’s why we want to let you know that we think you’re the best! We think you could 

do with a laugh right now.  

 

This is why we are inviting you to enjoy Red Nose Day with us on Friday 19th March. 

We know there’s a lot going on, and things will look a bit different this year, but we 

can’t wait to raise a smile and some life-changing money. However much or little we 

raise, we’ll be helping change lives in the UK and across the world. Money raised by Red 

Nose Day will help vulnerable people in the UK and around the world. 

 

The Mead have decided to get involved and help raise money for this incredible cause. 

 

To do our bit and raise money we will be: 
 

HAVING A MUFTI DAY, WE WOULD LIKE THE CHILDREN TO 

COME TO SCHOOL WEARING SOMETHING RED!! 

 
A just giving page has been set up and we suggest a donation of a £1. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-mead-infant-and-nursery-school 

 

Please ensure your child wears suitable footwear and no dyed hair please. We cannot have 

red noses in school. 

 

Throughout the day, we will be telling jokes, poems or rhymes. So, if your child has a 

special funny joke, poem or rhyme that they would like to share with their class friends. 

Please can you help them to practise saying it, so that they will be happy to share it with 

their friends in their class.  

We will also be using Red Nose Day as a teaching opportunity so that our students can 

learn about the issues children across the world face, and how the money we raise can 

help them. 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping The Mead raise 

lots of money for Red Nose Day! 

 

With massive thanks for all your support. 
 

Mrs M Abbott 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-mead-infant-and-nursery-school

